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Columbia Partner Tapped by SHRM To Discuss Federal
Contractor Vaccine Mandates
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A federal appeals court recently barred the federal government from requiring federal contractors

in Kentucky, Ohio, and Tennessee to be vaccinated for COVID-19. It's the latest in a series of court

decisions that have struck down the vaccination mandate in certain regions. In an interview with

SHRM, Sheila Willis shares her insight on the series of court decisions that have struck down the

vaccination mandate in certain regions and provides background on how we got here.

To read the article visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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